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URBANA CITY COUNCIL 
PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 

Tuesday, January 19, 2021 
 
The Urbana City Council held a public hearing on Tuesday, January 19, 2021 at 7:00pm via Zoom to 
receive public input on an amendment to the 2015-2019 Consolidated Plan Annual Action Plan FY 
2019 / 2020 for the City of Urbana to receive and administer $334,849 in Community Development 
Block Grant-CV funds (CDBG) funding. 

Elected Officials Physically Present: Diane Wolfe Marlin, Mayor; Phyllis D. Clark, City Clerk 
Elected Officials Present via Zoom: Bill Brown, Bill Colbrook, Shirese Hursey, Jared Miller, 
Dennis Roberts, Erik Sacks, Maryalice Wu 
Elected Officials Absent: None 
Staff Present: Sheila Dodd, Kay Meharry, Carol Mitten 

I.   Call to Order and Roll Call 
Mayor Marlin called the public hearing to order at 7:00pm. She announced this was a national 
day of mourning for over 400,000 people who lost their lives to Covid-19 since the pandemic 
began. She said a memorial was dedicated at the Unitarian Universalist Church for the 102 
people in Champaign County who lost their lives to Covid-19. There was a moment of silence 
to honor their memories. 

II.  Public Input 
  Mayor Marlin stated the purpose of the public hearing and asked if anyone would like to 

provide input concerning the amendment to the 2015-2019 Consolidated Plan Annual Action 
Plan. No one raised a hand to speak. 

III.  Adjournment 
  With no public input or comments, Mayor Marlin declared the public hearing adjourned at 

7:04pm. 
 
  Kay Meharry 
  Recording Secretary 
 
  This meeting was recorded and is viewable on demand. 

     Minutes approved: January 25, 2021 
 
 

 
 

https://www.city.urbana.il.us/Scripts/CouncilVideo/Video.asp?v=/_Video/City_Council/2021/20210119_Public_Hearing/01._Public_Hearing.mp4

